

## **S.A.G.A. Executive meeting minutes Sept. 28, 2017**

Present: Joanne, Ed, Doris, Lorianne, Greg, Connie, Laura

Absent: Dallas, Dwayne

Brought to order at 7:33pm

1. Parks Canada – Greg to follow up re: P.A. National Park
2. Nature Festival – Oct. 12 7pm at Amigo's we're invited to attend a meeting with guest speakers regarding planning for next year. Ed and Lorianne plan to attend. We would suggest along the river somewhere next year.
3. Tourism Saskatchewan – seeking admissions for their online events; we will add info for SCAR. Joanne and Doris will look into this.
4. Saskatoon Cycles – Joanne has been talking with their president regarding doing an event together; group caching on bikes - Joanne will continue on with this
5. Tourism Saskatoon – we could do pamphlet or business card with SAGA info and education about geocaching ; Joanne looked into costs at Staples (would be minimum \$400 for pamphlets, but \$10 for 1000 business cards). We will form a small committee to see what options would be available before we decide to go forward with this. Joanne and Greg will be this committee.
6. Logos – final version was finished and Greg e-mailed them to us last week. Discussed creating a link that people could include on their geocache pages or profiles. We should have a place to store files. (Doris will contact Dallas to see if previous SAGA executives have set up something like a Google drive).
7. Joanne sent a thank-you to Rosanne Dore-Lefebvre for helping plan CITO and providing gifts
8. Christmas party – supplies Connie has all paper products, Joanne has 50/50 tickets,
  - a. Nov. 18, cost \$140 (\$200 deposit)
  - b. Set-up 4 pm
  - c. Lorianne will do up cache page; 5-9 pm; details to follow (i.e. door prizes, etc.)
9. GIFF Nov. 2-6; Doris willing to organize again with SAGA as host; wondering about venues and is considering renting Mayfair Library 1-5 pm (Sat. Nov. 4) (would only be \$22.50 for a 42-person room; \$36 for Rusty MacDonald); can bring our own food; Joanne will contact owner of Kernels re: popcorn
10. Halloween event – Ed would like to host an event for that this year; Doris and Connie could help
11. SCAR – May 25-26/18 already booked for us at Floral School
12. Meeting adjourned at 8:55pm